
Year 2 

Term 5 – April & 
May 2018 

How does your 
garden grow? 

 

Online learning 

Mathletics, Spellodrome and Purple Mash 
have been updated to include activities to 
support this terms learning. 

Reading Challenge 

We would like the children to 
continue to read 5 times a 

week from a range of quality 
texts. Don’t forget you can 

borrow from our class box of 
recommended reads and 

year 2 spine books. 

Computing 

There are 5 areas of computing: 
programming, multimedia, technology 
in our lives, e-safety and handling data. 
This term we will be thinking about if 
everything we read on the internet is 
true, making talking posters and 
continuing with our programming 
curriculum alongside Purple Mash. 

English 

In English, we are really focussing on 
spellings and punctuation. We are looking 
at the story ‘The Tin Forest’, and will be 
writing setting and character descriptions 
as well as a new version of the story. Then 
we will move on to non-fiction writing such 
as persuasive writing and explanations. 
The children will be developing their editing 
skills so that we can go back into a piece of 
work and make key changes. Our focus this 
term is to continue to develop our joins in 
handwriting whilst using commas and 
apostrophes.  

Maths 

Our year group target this term is to 
count in multiples of 2’s, 5’s and 10’s 
and to be able to link this to known 
division facts. We will then be using 
this to find doubles and halves. 

Eg: 20= ? X ? During this term we will 
be consolidating all aspects of maths 
that we have introduced this year.  In 
particular we will using this apply our 
known facts to solve problems and 
explain our answers. 

 We will be reinforcing number bonds 
to 10, 20 and 100.  

 

R.E. 

The children 
will be 
learning about 
Islam in RE.  

P.E. 

This term Mr 
Barnett will be 
focusing on cricket 
skills, gymnastics 
and dance. 

 

 

Whole school 

 

Our whole 
school value this 

term is 
Perseverance 

 

Music 

We will be using the 
Charanga scheme to 
learn the friendship 
song and will also be 
listening to a range of 
pop songs based on 
friendship.  

Key stage one SAT’s 

End of Key stage one 
assessments will be 
carried out in school 

during the entire month 
of May 2018. We look 
forward to seeing year 

two win the RLK 

Science  

In Science, the children are 
looking at plants. We will 
investigate what plants need to 
grow, measuring plant growth, the 
structure and function of seeds 
and bulbs and parts of plants that 
we eat.  

 

P.S.H.E.  

Our theme is Relationships. We will be 
talking about all different sorts of family 
groups we live in, keeping safe (exploring 
physical contact), friends & conflict, 
secrets and celebrating what make our 
own family special. 



 


